










Project: Dollar General 

Address: 2525 NW 19th Street  

Author: Andrew J. Schein, Esq.  

 

Rezoning Narrative 

 

City of Fort Lauderdale ULDR Section 47-24.4.D.  

 

1. The zoning district proposed is consistent with the city's comprehensive plan. 

 

RESPONSE:  The Property has a future land use designation of “Commercial” 

under the City’s comprehensive plan and future land use map. The proposed 

rezoning of the Property from C-1 to CB is consistent with the City’s comprehensive 

plan. Although other zoning districts (B-1, B-2, and B-3) would also be consistent 

with the City’s comprehensive plan and future land use map, Applicant is proposing 

to rezone to Property to CB in order to be more consistent with the existing 

development and pattern of future development in the area. This area of NW 19th 

Street corridor mainly consists of lower-intensity commercial uses and medium-

intensity industrial uses, and the CB zoning district is consistent with this pattern.  

  

2. The changes anticipated by the proposed rezoning will not adversely impact the character 

of development in or near the area under consideration. 

 

RESPONSE:   This rezoning will not adversely impact the character of development 

in or near the area. The pattern of development in this area is classified by low-

intensity commercial uses and medium-intensity industrial uses. 

 

The Property is currently zoned C-1, which is a Broward County zoning district. 

The C-1 district is intended for certain repair and maintenance services, wholesale, 

storage and warehouse uses, and sales or rental of large or heavy machinery and 

equipment. Rezoning the Property to CB will lessen the intensity of development on 

the Property and will be more consistent with the pattern of development in the area 

and the existing residential uses to the north of the Property.  

 

3. The character of the area proposed is suitable for the uses permitted in the proposed 

zoning district and is compatible with surrounding districts and uses. 

 

RESPONSE: Section 39-292(e) of the Broward County Code of Ordinances states 

that the C-1 zoning district is not catered to residential areas or pedestrian traffic. 

The Property is located immediately to the south of a residential area. Therefore, 

the existing zoning is inconsistent with the surrounding districts. By rezoning the 

Property to CB, the Property will be more compatible and consistent with 

surrounding districts and uses.   
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